
May 13, 2014 
  
 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
 
TO:  Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent 
  School Board Members 
 
FROM: Pat McLellan, Director  
 
RE:  School Board Approval 

 
Please approve the following Requests for Facility Use.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Central – Crews Family Reunion 
Gulf Breeze High – Team MaxBat/Baseball Combine 
Gulf Breeze High – GB Soccer Boosters/Soccer Camp 
Gulf Breeze High – Gulf Breeze Futbol Academy/soccer practice 
Gulf Breeze High – Challenged Athletes Foundation/Triathlon Training 
Gulf Breeze Middle – Winshape Camp for Communities – GB/camp for 1-6 graders 
Jay High – North Santa Rosa Ministerial Assoc./Baccalaureate Service 
Locklin Tech/Russell Center – Rhonda Russell/Wedding Shower 
Milton High – Fellowship Churches of SRC/Children’s Church program 
Milton High – Dance Academy of SR/Dance Recital 
Sims Middle – Pace High School Project Graduation/Little Miss Patriot Pageant 
West Navarre Intermediate – Good News Club/Afterschool Bible Club 
 
 
 
 
 


